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November 2, 2018 
 
To Brandi Miller: 
 
On behalf of the Texada Island Chamber of Commerce, I am providing a letter of support to 
indicate that our organization would like to buy a $45 wreath for the 2018 Remembrance 
Day Ceremony at the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 232 on Texada Island.   
 
At this time, I believe Mr. Sid Boloten, a member of our Chamber and the Legion, will lay the 
wreath on behalf of our organization. 
 
I will ask our Treasurer, Trevor Morrison, to mail the cheque to: Royal Canadian Legion 
Branch 232, Box 173, Van Anda, V0N 3K0. 
 
Thank you very much for asking our organization to contribute to this very important 
Remembrance Day event.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cindy Babyn 
President 
Texada Island Chamber of Commerce 
604-344-0428 
Cbabyn@gmail.com 
Texadachamber.com 
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